ANTI-DISPLACEMENT TASK FORCE RECOMMENDATION 20180105-3¢

Date: January 5, 2018
Subject: Resources and budget allocation to support Anti-Displacement Task Force

Motioned By: Task Force Member Henneberger Seconded By: Task Force Member Teich

Recommendation
The Anti-Displacement Task Force recommends approval of directing City staff to do
the following:

-Immediately share the Bates’ Gentrification and Displacement Study with Task Force members
and the public;

- Coordinate with the UT researchers to develop a timeline and budget for the production of the
UT Gentrification Report with a drilldown of at least 4 neighborhoods representative of the
different categories described in the research by May 1, 2018;

-Discuss with the UT researchers relevant studies that have investigated the displacement of
small businesses to identify potential research activities and;

- Place an item on the February 2, 2018 meeting agenda for discussion and possible action on
the resources and budget allocation to support the research activities of the UT researchers.

Date of Approval: January 5, 2018

Vote: A motion to approve the recommendation passed on Task Force Member Henneberger’s motion,
Task Force Member Teich’s second, on a 15-0 vote.

For: Chair Alvarez, Vice Chair Jackmon, Task Force Members Crawford-Lee, Gonzales, Henneberger,
Krieger, Limon-Viteritt, Mays, Praxis, Roa, Teich, Velasquez, Wendler, and Williams. Task Force
Member Rimman off the dais.

Against: None

Abstain: None

Absent: Task Force Member Davis
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